From: Doug Allen

To: City Clerk"s Office

Cc: Lynch, Stephanie A. - City Council Office; Robins, Amy E. - City Council Office
Subject: Support ORD. 2025-015

Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 7:10:21 PM

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

I'm writing in support of ORD. 2025-015 to construct an ADU behind an existing duplex at
618 S. Laurel. As an Oregon Hill homeowner, I'm happy to see more people given the
opportunity to live in this great neighborhood.

v/t

Doug Allen
513 S Pine St
Richmond, VA
District 5
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